Memorandum

SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH
Columbia, South Carolina

OFFICE OF THE STATE DIRECTOR MEMORANDUM NO. 10-18

TO: All Organizational Components
SUBJECT: Appointment of Interim Executive Director, Berkeley CMHC

Effective December 17, 2018, Lamar Butler will assume the role of interim Executive Director of the Berkeley
Community Mental Health Center. Mr. Butler, who received his bachelor's degree in Behavioral Science from
Charleston Southern University, has served as the Center's Director of Administration since 2008.

Please join me in giving Mr. Butler your support and cooperation as he serves in this new role for the Department.

December 10, 2018



